
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
  

 

                                            

                                                                                                                                                  
 

   

                                                                                                                                                  Mrs J Harvey                                                                           
        Head Teacher 
        Lampard Community School 

                       St John’s Lane 
                       Barnstaple 

                                                                                                                                                         Devon, EX32 9DD 

 
Telephone: 01271 345416             e-mail: admin@lampard.devon.sch.uk                 www.lampard.devon.sch.uk                         

          
8th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Next year your child will be in Upper School and students are able to choose some of the subjects they would 

like to study; these are optional subjects, called Options.  

I am writing to invite you to attend an event on Tuesday 19th March 2024 to explain the Upper School 

curriculum and the Options system for September 2024. 

We would like to invite Parents/Carers to attend the event in the school hall from 4:30 pm-5:15pm, you will 

be able to look around the stalls and have a presentation from the Upper School Team (4:45pm). 

Students will attend an event during the day where they will be able to look around the option stalls, talk to 

staff and students about the various options. Students will have a presentation about options before this 

event.   

Students will be given a booklet, which includes the student option choice sheet. This should be completed 

and returned to school no later than Tuesday 26th March 2024.  

Staff will be available at the event to help you complete the sheet, should that be required.  

This is a very important point in your daughter/son’s school career, so we hope you will be able to attend. 

However, if you are not able to attend, all information will be available on our website and Upper School 

staff will be able to answer questions via the telephone or TEAMS.  

Please complete the form overleaf, to indicate whether you can join us, and return it to school by Tuesday 

12th March.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tamsin Winter 

Deputy Head Teacher   



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Option Event 2024 – Tuesday 19th March 2024 

 

Please return the slip to the Reception / Office 

 

Name of student ........................................................ 

 

I/we can attend the 4:30-5:15pm slot 

  

 

Parent/Carer signature................................................ 

 

 


